

Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston

Office of the Cardinal

Dear brothers and sisters,

As health risks gradually diminish, we certainly want everybody to return to the Mass and fully participate in our Sunday celebration of the Eucharist.

I want to invite everyone to revisit the beauty of our liturgy through our video series called *Full Participation in the Mass*. This short formation program covers the four parts of the Mass. This series will help you increase your understanding, and appreciation of the Mass. It is available on Capernaum, our online learning platform.

The *Full Participation in the Mass* video series is both accessible and profound. In these videos you will go more deeply into to richness of the liturgy, whether you are a cradle Catholic or just beginning your participation in the life of the Church.

To learn more, please access the link on your screen, or ask your parish about the Full Participation in the Mass program. Thank you.

Daniel Cardinal DiNardo Archbishop of Galveston-Houston